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PRESS RELEASE 
 

Information pertaining to Universities in India 
 

High Commission of India has been receiving several enquiries from 
concerned parents and students about genuineness of various offers of 
admission and scholarships from universities in India. University Grants 
Commission (UGC) of India (https://www.ugc.gov.in) is the highest 
regulatory body of India regarding university education in India. The mandate 
of UGC includes: 
 

• Promoting and coordinating university education. 
• Determining and maintaining standards of teaching, examination and 

research in universities. 
• Framing regulations on minimum standards of education. 
• Monitoring developments in the field of collegiate and university 

education; disbursing grants to the universities and colleges. 
• Serving as a vital link between the Union and State Governments and 

institutions of higher learning. 
• Advising the Central and State Governments on the measures 

necessary for improvement of university education. 
 
The website of UGC has listings of all universities which are permitted to 
operate in India. The High Commission of India advises interested students 
and parents to visit the website of the university/institution before taking a 
decision on seeking admission in a particular university.    
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